“Good Government at Affordable Cost”

December 9, 2022
To the Contra Costa Board of Supervisors
Re: Appointment of HAZMAT Commission Member

Dear Board Members John Gioia, Candace Andersen, Diane Burgis, Federal Glover
and Ken Carlson,

It is our pleasure to highly recommend Drew Graham of Phillips 66 as a Member of the
County Hazardous Materials Commission Business Seat replacing Don Bristol.

Drew possesses very relevant qualifications and knowledge regarding hazardous
materials and their effect on the environment and people. In his refinery capacity he is
knowledgeable about hazardous materials and hazardous wastes, federal and state
laws and local ordinances. He is uniquely and exceptionally qualified for this position
given his knowledge of reusable fuels as an ever-increasing source of energy.

We trust after review you will approve his appointment to this very important
commission.

Sincerely Ao
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J mes Pezzaglia
Vice President, Contra Costa Taxpayers Association

P 0
P A

vy




